
NATCA Proudly Supports Global Aviation Safety at
the 52nd IFATSEA General Assembly

NATCA proudly served as a silver sponsor at the 52nd General Assembly of
the International Federation of Air Traffic Safety Electronics Association
(IFATSEA), held in Las Vegas—the first time the event has returned to the
U.S. since 2005. Hosted by the Professional Aviation Safety Specialists
(PASS), the assembly united delegates from over 40 countries to address the
critical safety challenges facing aviation today. Attending on behalf of NATCA
were Region X U.S. Delegate Steven Hard, Meeting Planning and Events
Representative Mindy Soranno, and P50 Facility Representative Brandon
Esquer, all of whom represented NATCA’s commitment to collaboration and
safety within the aviation community.

https://web.cvent.com/event/57888602-0d68-4d2c-8cda-51736544f7d7/regPage:f257bff8-5d5c-4c15-b3cd-a2528589b0ea


The event offered a unique platform for NATCA to connect with safety
electronics personnel from around the globe, sharing the union's mission and
role within the National Airspace System (NAS). As an exhibitor, NATCA
engaged with numerous international delegates—many who were learning
about NATCA for the first time—building awareness about our members’
contributions to aviation safety and fostering international dialogue on best
practices.

Last Chance to Request a 2025 NATCA Calendar!
Deadline Is Midnight Tonight!

Don’t miss out on your chance to get the 2025 NATCA calendar. This year, our
Union is instituting a new process for calendars, instead of bulk shipping
calendars to facilities, members must request that their calendar be shipped
directly to them in MyNATCA.
 
 This is the LAST DAY to request a 2025 calendar!
 
Here’s how:

1. Log in to your MyNATCA account and verify your mailing address.
2. Once verified, click on the pencil icon to edit your communications

preferences and indicate your calendar request by checking the new
2025 calendar box on your profile page.

http://my.natca.org


Don’t have a MyNATCA account yet?
It’s easy to register:

1. Go to my.natca.org
2. Click "Register Now" if you don’t have an account.
3. Fill out the required information and click "Register."
4. Verify your email by clicking the link sent to your inbox.

 
Submit Your Photos for 2026!
Want your facility featured in next year’s calendar? Submit your high-quality
photos for a chance to be included in the 2026 edition by visiting this link.

Only One Month Left of Unum Open Season: Protect
Your Financial Future Before It’s Too Late

You’ve put in the hard work to build a life you’re proud of, keep it safe with
Unum. This NATCA exclusive benefit offers peace of mind, ensuring your
financial foundation stays strong in the case of a medically disqualifying event.
Open season ends on Dec. 8, don’t miss the opportunity to enroll!  

Protect what matters most at natcadisability.com.

http://my.natca.org
https://www.natca.org/calendar-photo-submission-form/
http://natcadisability.com
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